
Public sector unions take strike action
 Portugal 

National strike action across the public sector took place on 14-15 February as 
unions pushed the government to end its austerity measures that have taken a toll 
on public service workers. Unions in the FESAP federation took action over the two 
days while the Frente Comum group of unions joined on 15th. The unions have 
some common demands, particularly the urgent need to end the pay freeze and 
provide a pay increase for all public service workers. Other demands covered career 
progression, training and action to tackle precarious employment. EPSU sent 
solidarity messages.
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